From: IM witson
Sent: 26 January 2017 10:59

To: Planning

Subject: Objection against planning 2016/6194/P
Dear Jonathen McClue,

T am writing to you to object to the proposed planning at the Malmim Dental practice, I gather the intention
is to move the whole practice to basement level.

I suffer form chronic claustrophobia and it would not be in my health interests for the practice to move
downstairs. The practice does excellent work which benefits from natural day light coming into the
building, this would not be the case if it moved to basement level.

Yours sincerely,

John Wilson



